
 

 

Picture Release Form 

At Huguenot Nursery School the teachers take a lot of pictures in the classroom to 

document your child’s growth and development.  From time to time we like to use some 

of those pictures in school newsletters and the website.  The children’s names are not 

listed when we post pictures. 

Please sign below to give permission for us to use your child’s picture in the newsletter 

and/or website. 

o I give permission to Huguenot Nursery School to use photos of my            

child/children ___________________________ in school newsletters and the            

school website. 

o I DO NOT give permission to Huguenot Nursery School to use photos of my 

Child/children ___________________________ in school newsletters and the 

school website. 

 

Print Name: _____________________________ 

 

Signed: _________________________________  

 

Date: ___________________________ 

 

  


